
Nehaunsey Middle School 
Proudly Presents 

 

 

 

 

Join Us at “Under the Sea” at the  

Broad Street School Auditorium  

 

Friday May 12th at 6:30 PM 

 

TICKETS ARE $ 3 IN ADVANCE AND 

$5 AT THE DOOR 
 

SEATING IN LIMITED, SO PLEASE EMAIL  

MS. ERNST AT LERNST@GTSDK8.US TO RESERVE 

YOUR TICKETS TODAY!!

 

mailto:LERNST@GTSDK8.US

